
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Quote for the Week 
 

 

Things You Need to KNOW:  

Black History Month  
Our school is participating in a Door Decorating Contest 
for Black History Month. Each class will design their 
doors between February 8th and 24th. They are tasked 
with creating a tribute to Black History Month and will 
be judged based on five main categories: Visual Impact, 
Craftmanship, Completeness, Creativity and Originality. 
Winners will be announced on February 26th! Winners 
will get gift cards to Chick-Fil-A and the Teacher will 
receive a special gift. 
 
Teacher of the Year – Elaine Liberto 
Each year, St. Agnes awards one of our hard-working 
teachers the honor of being selected Teacher of the 
Year. Teachers from all over the Archdiocese of 
Baltimore are awarded a gift, last year it was a new 
Chromebook, and are eligible to be selected as the 
Archdiocese Teacher of the Year (by grade levels) award 
later in the year. Congratulations, Elaine! You are a true 
testament of dedication to St. Agnes.  

 
 

The Season of Lent 
Lent is a season of reflection and preparation before the 
celebrations of Easter and officially begins on Ash 
Wednesday. By observing the 40 days of Lent, Christians 
replicate Jesus Christ's sacrifice and withdrawal into the 
desert for 40 days. Lent is marked by fasting, both from 
food and festivities.  
 
COVID Vaccine Information 
Please see the attachment to this week’s e-Folder for 
more information from Nurse Anna on the COVID 
Vaccines.  
 

Things You Are Asked to DO:  

Re-Enrollment - due February 28 
It is officially that time to re-enroll for the 2021-22 
School Year. Here is what to expect: 

 To complete re-enrollment the following is due 
on Sunday, February 28, 2021: 

o Signed Contract 
o $250 deposit per family 
o FACTS Payment Plan set up for the 

2021-22 School Year 

 The enrollment deposits are Non-Refundable 
but are considered the first portion of your 
tuition payment for the 2021-22 School Year.  

 There will be a $100 late fee for enrollments 
completed after 11:59pm on Sunday, February 
28. Additionally, there will be another $100 for 
enrollments completed after 11:59pm on April 
30, 2021. Late Fees do not count towards tuition 
payments.  
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HSA Corner:  

Dear St. Agnes Families, Thank you again for your 
generous support of the Saint Agnes School DoubleGood 
Popcorn Fundraiser! Proceeds from the fundraiser are 
already being used to purchase a BenQ Board for the 
school. This board is an interactive display with a touch 
screen to help teachers build an engaging learning 
environment.  

Also, we want to recognize Katie Thomas for her sales of 
$1,025 and winner of a $50 gift card. Inadvertently, 
Katie was left out of last week's e-Folder announcement.   

RAFFLE WINNER! The Dunn Girls won a $100 gift card. 
Congratulations! 

There was a unanimous vote that Dr. Wilson will get 
slimed as the activity for the Double Good Fundraiser. 
Note- If we have school closures due to heat or weather 
issues, we may need to reschedule reward activities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark Your Calendar:  
March 4 – End of T2 
March 15 – HSA Restaurant Night – Panera 
April 2 – April 9 – Easter Break 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/St.AgnesCatholicSchoolBaltimore
https://www.instagram.com/stagnesschool/
https://twitter.com/StAgnesSchoolMD
https://www.stagnesschool.net/blog

